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Subject: Representation of the Romanian language in the work and documents of the EU 
institutions

The motto of the European Union is ‘United in Diversity’. In this respect, the preservation of linguistic 
diversity has been, and remains, a principle of importance to the European project and one 
guaranteed by the Treaties and EU legislation.

However, if one examines the Commission’s websites and documents, it is clear that there is 
insufficient translation into Romanian, which can only result in poorer awareness of the European 
Union and lower levels of confidence in the EU institutions.

In this connection, and on this, Romanian Language Day, I would like to ask the Commission for the 
following information:

1. What is the level of coverage of Commission documents and online platforms in Romanian, 
through translation into that language?

2. What steps has the Commission taken to ensure that the Romanian language is well represented 
in the work of the EU institutions, and in the documents they publish?
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